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Vincenzo  
E stato bello vederti!  

the documents for my staying 

in Poland!  

 So I will always be 

grateful to ANAWOJ and 

SOSW in Bialystok because 

they made this experience real 

and they accepted me in their 

world, in a very open and nice 

way that it would be just 

impossible for me to not fit 

perfectly here! 

 

Dziękuję bardzo  
 

Vincenzo Abbruzzese 
 

Is  difficult to resume 

this experience on a paper… 

EVS is simply 

amazing, I loved 

almost every 

moment of this 

year in 

Bialystok, and 

even it could 

sound 

something 

ordinary and 

classic to say, 

here I found 

something like a 

family: people from 

organizations and volunteers, 

sharing values and life 

moments, made my EVS 

much more complete than just 

the experience in the school. 

 Working with disabled 

children and having the 

possibility to feel really useful 

for them (just with your 

presence and your smile) is 

something that fill yourself, 

but having also friends 

outside, having people on 

who you can always rely, 

well it’s the best: I 

didn’t really get 

homesick thanks to 

them and thanks to 

them I started to feel in 

Bialystok like in my 

hometown. As I tried to 

live every moment in 

this way, filling my 

days with friends and 

activities, sharing 

moments and fun, in 

the school like outside, 

then I have a lot of good 

memories that I will always 

take in my heart. And now, 

after 10 months from my 

beginning, I could really say 

that the time flew: it seems 

yesterday when I was 

discovering the city with my 

flatmates, it seems yesterday 

when I had the on arrival 

training and when I got all 
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